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In term 4 our theme will be ‘The green, green grass of home’ we are looking forward to learning about plant and how they grow. We will be linking this to seasonal change and hopefully the start of spring.


Communication and Language/English: We will be using different texts linked to growing this term. Starting with the traditional tale, Jack and the Beanstalk, which will be our first text this term, the children will dive into the text through drama activities, moving into reading and then recording their ideas about the story. The children will be learning the story off by heart with actions to support them. I hope they share this at home with you,


Mathematical Development/Maths: This term we will be learning about place value thinking about how many tens and ones are within a two-digit number. We will also start to look at time, o’clock and half past. The children will start to look at length comparing lengths of objects and solving problems.


Understanding the world (UW)/Science: 


In Science we are going to be focusing on plants and we will take time to identify and describe the basic structure of a variety of common plants including roots, stem/trunk, leaves and flowers. 

















Dear Parents and Carers,


Please have a look at our class curriculum for term 4.








If you have any questions at all, 


please let me know.


Best wishes,


Miss Hammond





Please ensure a named PE kit is always in school. 


Please make sure all uniform is named. 


Please hear your child read regularly and ensure that you record this in their reading record. 








PE & Games:  Coach Tom will continue to take the children for PE on Tuesday developing their agility, balance and coordination. The children will also have a PE slot on a Friday morning which will be dance.





RE/Collective Worship: Our focus for the term will continue to be Christianity and the children will continue to learn about the creation story. We will also be writing prayers and sharing our acts of kindness for Lent.





Art:


The children will continue to use their sketch books to practise their drawing skills and develop an understanding of line and shape.
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Computing: 


The children will be looking at giving and following instructions. They will also have an opportunity to use the bee bots.





UW/Music: 


This term we will have a music specialist visiting the class to teach the children how to use percussion instruments.





Geography:


We will be using simple compass directions (North, South, East and West) and locational and directional language.








